
 We're thrilled to announce that on Monday, our Girls Football Team
clinched the title of South Gloucestershire Champions, marking a historic
first for Barrs Court! The team displayed exceptional skill and teamwork,
and we couldn't be prouder. Their next challenge will be competing
against other regional winners in March, with the hope of advancing to the
national finals.

As we approach the last week of term, a very busy festive schedule awaits! To
help you and your child keep track of the daily activities, I've prepared a
timetable on page 2. Please note that Tuesday clubs will not run in the final
week, but our breakfast and after-school clubs will operate as usual and
bookings can still be made online. The overwhelming popularity of Term 3 and
4 clubs, with some filling up as fast as Glastonbury tickets, unfortunately left a
few disappointed. Should your child be unable to attend any club, do let us
know so we can offer the spot to other children.

The School Council is excited to host a Hot Chocolate Sale after school on
Wednesday—don't forget to bring some change! This week's newsletter
contains an important letter from the Police regarding electric scooters. I
encourage you to read it.
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Last week of term 
Monday 11th December 

Key Stage 2 children at Longwell Green Church all day. Packed
lunch is required for all children. Children will be leaving school at
9am  to walk to the venue. 
Performance 1 @ 11am,  Longwell Green Church
Performance 2 @ 1:30pm , Longwell Green Church
Please arrive on time

Tuesday 12th December 
Key stage 1 and Reception Performance @ 1:30 
If you are attending please queue at main school entrance 
Christmas cards can be brought to school 

Wednesday 13th December 
Food bank donations collected in the playground before school 
Christmas Jumper Day (with school uniform)
Christmas Lunch 
Christmas Parties
Christmas cards can be brought to school 
School Council - Hot chocolate sale @ 3:20pm 

Thursday 14th December 
Children can wear Christmas jumpers with school uniform 
Key stage 1 and Reception Performance @ 10am
Key stage 1 and Reception Performance @ 1:30pm 
If you are attending please queue at main school entrance 

Friday 15h December 
LAST DAY OF TERM 
Choir perform to local Care Home residents 
Whole School Treat for collecting GEMS!!! 





Letter from Police

https://assets.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wpuploads/2022/12/aaa-guide-for-parents-on-school-attendance.pdf?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


https://assets.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wpuploads/2022/12/aaa-guide-for-parents-on-school-attendance.pdf?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery









